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Hello Steve,

Based on your April 22, 2025, letter to Mike Eisele we understand that Reworld has formally
requested to begin the process of terminating its Title V permit. As we discussed on April 18, at
this time DEQ will not require Reworld to submit a response to CAO’s March 6, 2025, letter, in
anticipation of the facility’s decommission and permit termination. If for any reason, Reworld
withdraws its request to terminate its Title V operating permit, a response to the CAO program

will be required.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Julia DeGagné, P.E. (she/her)

Cleaner Air Oregon Project Engineer

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
EEE] 700 NE Multnomah St. Ste 600

Portland, OR 97232

Cell: 503-866-9643
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